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ABI/jma 

24th January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We hope this letter finds you well as we approach the end of January.  

Year 11 students will be issued with their statements of entry for the summer examinations after half term.  
They will need to check these for accuracy and contact the Examinations Officer, Mrs Iftikhar (nif@gilberd.com) 
if there are any errors.  

There are a range of practical examinations and NEA deadlines that students have been made aware of.  These 
are outlined below: 

Key Y11 Assessment and Practical Dates 2025 

22nd January 
29th January 
3rd – 7th February 
10th – 13th February 
17th – 21st February 
24th & 25th February 
26th – 28th February 
3rd & 4th March 
7th March 
17th – 20th March 
24th – 27th March 
28th March 
7th – 18th April 
21st April 
22nd April 
22nd & 23rd April 
22nd & 23rd April/24th & 25th April 
24th & 25th April 
28th – 30th April (30th AM only) 
Date tbc by OCR 
8th May 

X pop Parents’ Evening 
Y pop Parents’ Evening 
Food Practical Exams 
Food Practical Exams 
HALF TERM 
German Mock Orals 
French Mock Orals 
Drama practical exam 
Geography Revision, Mersea 
Core Mocks Week 
Music Solo Performances 
Dance Practical Exams 
EASTER HOLIDAY 
Bank Holiday 
Term starts 
Art Practical Exam 
Textiles Practical Exam (2 groups) 
German Orals 
French Orals 
PE Moderator in 
GCSE Written Exams Start 
 

 

We are continuing to hold revision sessions for Year 11 during term time.  These are also outlined overleaf.  
Do please encourage your child to attend. 
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In addition, there are two coursework sessions being held over half term to support students: 

 

The teachers overseeing these sessions will contact parents/carers directly regarding these.  Details of the 
revision sessions taking place during the Easter and May holidays are still being finalised.   

Year 11 have another set of mock examinations in the core subjects during the week of 17th March.  These 
examinations provide students with another opportunity to experience the examination conditions that they 
will face in the summer series.  The schedule for the mocks is outlined overleaf. 



  

 

 

 

Assessments in the non-core subjects are continuing throughout the term when it is appropriate for each 
subject. Please note that JCQ have selected two contingency dates for the summer 2025 examination series: 
the afternoon of 11th June and all day on 25th June. Students need to be available on these days should an 
examination be rescheduled by the examination boards/JCQ for any reason, so please do not book holidays 
until after this date. The full examination timetable can be viewed on our website. 

As we approach the summer examinations, we shall publish some FAQs to support students and parents/ 
carers with the finer details of the examination season. We shall also put together a detailed calendar of 
examinations, lessons, and study sessions. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind regards 

             

Miss A Bird Mr S Banham 
Deputy Headteacher Head of Year 11 


